
From: Soura, Christian
To: Chad Walldorf <chad@eightysixllc.com>

Date: 7/27/2012 1:54:56 PM
Subject: FW: SC Public Employee Benefit Authority

                FYI.  Thanks also to Jimmy for the referral.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2012 1:54 PM

To: 'cahartley7@att.net'

Cc: 'William Blume'

Subject: SC Public Employee Benefit Authority
 
Ms. Hartley,
 
                I've been helping the Governor identify candidates for appointment to the new Public Employee Benefit 
Authority.  I know you're on vacation right now, but understand that you might be available for a phone call to discuss 
PEBA and the roles and responsibilites of those who will be appointed to its board.  Would you be available anytime 
between 3 and 5PM on Tuesday, or essentially anytime next Wednesday to talk?
 
                I'm copying Bill Blume on this message - he is the Director of PEBA, and would also participate in the call.
 
                Thanks for your time and interest.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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